
Rowland Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Rowland Unified School District Board of Education will hold a 
public hearing on the Rowland Unified School District’s Sunshine 
Proposal for Negotiations with the California Schools Employee 
Association, Chapter 133 for the 2024-2025 school year, pursuant to 
Government Code §3547. 

The Sunshine Proposal for Negotiations with the California Schools 
Employee Association, Chapter 133 is on file and available for public 
review in the Human Resources office at the Rowland Unified School 
District, located at 1830 S. Nogales Street, Rowland Heights, CA 91748. 

 
 

HEARING DATE: February 13, 2025 
 

TIME: 6:00 p.m. 
 

LOCATION: Rowland Unified School District, Board Room 
1830 S. Nogales Street 
Rowland Heights, CA 91748 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date Posted: February 6, 2025 


